
From: MILLER   
Sent: 2022/07/16 11:14 PM 
To: City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca>; Fay, Peter 
<Peter.Fay@brampton.ca>; City Hall <City.Hall@brampton.ca> 
Cc: Singh, Harkirat - Councillor <Harkirat.Singh@brampton.ca>; Dhillon, Gurpreet - 
Councillor <Gurpreet.Dhillon@brampton.ca>; Vicente, Paul - Councillor 
<Paul.Vicente@brampton.ca>; Whillans, Doug - Councillor 
<Doug.Whillans@brampton.ca>; Bowman, Jeff - Councillor 
<Jeff.Bowman@brampton.ca>; Medeiros, Martin - Councillor 
<Martin.Medeiros@brampton.ca>; Fortini, Pat - Councillor <Pat.Fortini@brampton.ca>; 
Palleschi, Michael - Councillor <Michael.Palleschi@brampton.ca>; Santos, Rowena - 
Councillor <Rowena.Santos@brampton.ca>; Bob Bergey <bobbergey6@gmail.com>; 
Kerry Byam <kbyam@icloud.com>; Kulu Hunjan <kuluhunjan@yahoo.com>; Bill Sterritt 
<billsterritt@yahoo.ca>; Melinda Cassar <mcassar@mrcm.ca>; Rick Wesselman 
<rwesselman@rbbn.com> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Schlegel Application 
 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or 
open attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 
 
To the Mayor and Members of Council 
     We have been in regular contact with your planning staff from the beginning of this 
application and they have indicated to us that there has been no substantial change to 
the  Schlegel application since that application was ordinally filed.     It appears that the 
original concerns listed by folks from from Rosedale and the surrounding 
neighbourhoods, have not been addressed. Instead objections from residents were 
dealt with through a normal reporting process which meant that each department used 
their metrics to judge the application addressing specific matters. Individual concerns 
were covered by institutional reporting. There is no overall discussion of the site or 
whether it is a benefit to the local neighbourhood except to refer to provincial, regional 
and city planning policy documents. We believe those policies have little to do with 
actual living and working conditions of neighbourhoods. 
    We followed the Schlegel application as it was processed through all departments 
(Regional + city and other agencies) and based on the reports which we read, the 
outcomes  concentrated only on the application and not the concerns raised by the 
people of the Villages of Rosedale and PCC 564. 
    The attached letter to council represents an appeal to council to defer their decision 
on this project until September so that another public meeting might be held to address 
the issues raised by the public. We hope that city council will table this application on 
July 25 2022, so that the city and developer can address the concerns raised by the 
citizens of Brampton. 
Tpm 
 
Terry Miller 
Cricket court 
Vice Chair and Director PCC564 
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